
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
You will, by now have received your child’s year group curriculum                
newsletter, the children certainly have some interesting topics this half 
term including; God’s and Mortals and Peasants, Princes and Pestilence! 
The children have also been working hard with their homework and 
there were some excellent pieces of work in their Learning Logs. 
Have a great weekend, 

Best wishes  

Mrs A McGuire 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

After School Clubs                                                                                                              
Our After School programme has now started and we do 
have some spaces left in some clubs. If you would like your 
child to attend an After School Club, please ask at the school 
office.                                                                                                        

Toast and Juice Money                                                                                               
Thank you to all parents who have paid for toast and juice for the coming 
half term. Please note that we cannot now accept weekly or daily                   
payments for toast and juice.  

Parent Governor                                                                                                             
We have a new Parent Governor; Lisa Thomas who will be joining the            
Governing Board. Lisa has one child in Year Four and I am sure that she will 
be a great addition to the Board. You can view all of the Governor profiles 
on the school website.  

Macmillan Coffee Morning                                                                                       
We will be hosting a Macmillan Coffee morning 
after Worship next week on Friday 29th                  
September. There will also be an opportunity to 
buy cakes at the end of the school day. This will 
also be a non uniform day and we would ask that 
each child brings in a donation of £1; they will 
also receive a cake to have at break time. If you 
are in Early Years there will also be a cake sale during Stay and Play on 
Wednesday 27th September, as well as a Coffee morning afterwards. 

NON– UNIFORM DAY FRIDAY 29TH SEPTEMBER                          
£1 DONATION 
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Nursery  92% 

Reception  97% 

Year One  99% 

Year Two  100% 

Year Three 98% 

Year Four  99% 

Year Five  99% 

Year Six  98% 

Well done to Year 4 and Year 6 with 100%  
attendance! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 
Diary Dates  

Principal Awards 
These are given out to children for good 

work and excellent  

Stay and Play  
 

Our weekly Stay and Play sessions are held 
every Wednesday morning in our  

Foundation Stage. Parents are more than 
welcome to attend. The theme of our Stay 
and Play session changes weekly and is on 

the Early Years newsletter.  

29th 

September  

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

Non—Uniform Day  

11th October Black History Month Lunch  

13th October  Harvest Service 9.00am  

18th October  Parents Evening 4.00pm-6.00pm  

19th October  Parents Evening 4.00pm-6.00pm  

20th October  School closes for Half Term  

30th October  School re-opens 8.45am 

2nd November  Bonfire Night Theme Lunch  

10th November  Remembrance Service 9.00am  

13th November  Anti– Bullying Week  

17th November  Children in Need  Non-Uniform Day  

24th November  Christingle Service 9.00am 

5th December  Foundation and Key Stage One Nativity   

2.00 pm 

6th December  Foundation and Key Stage One Nativity   

2.00 pm 

8th December  Y6 Worship  

14th December School Christmas Dinner  

Christmas Music Performance  2.00pm 

19th December  Christmas Sing a Long 

20th December  School closes for Christmas  

2nd January  School re-opens for Spring Term 8.45am 

26th January  Y2 Class Worship  

31st January  Reception Sharing Lunch  

7th February  Year 1 Sharing Lunch  

9th February  Y5 Class Worship  

16th February  School closes for Half Term  

26th February  School re-opens 8.45am 

9th March  Year 1 Worship 

21st March  Parents Evening 4.00pm-6.00pm  

22nd March  Parents Evening 4.00pm-6.00pm  

29th March Easter Celebration 9.00am 

Attendance Reward Workshop 

School closed for Easter holidays 

16th April  School re-opens for Summer Term 8.45am  

7th May  May Bank Holiday 

11th May  Year 3 Worship  

14th May  SATS week KS1/KS2 

21st May  SATS week KS1 

25th May  YR Worship  

School closed for Half Term  

11th June  School re-opens for Summer Half Term.  

Y1 Phonics Screening Check Week  

4th July  Sharing of Work Evening 

6th July  Nursery Worship  

11th July  Foundation Stage Garden Party  

12th July  Music Performance 2.00pm 

18th July  Foundation Stage Graduation Ceremony  

20th July  Leavers Service 9.00am  

School closed for Summer Holidays 

YN  Bailey Brookes 

YR George Russell 

Y1 Lacey Richards 

Y2 Dougie Seaward 

Y3 Precious Okoh 

Y4 Katie Bates 

Y5 Thomas Tudor 

Y6 Ben Dudfield 


